
[Your Company/Organization Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name],  

Subject: Notification of UV Protection Practices  

We are writing to inform you about important practices we have 

implemented to ensure the safety and well-being of our 

[employees/customers/guests] from ultraviolet (UV) radiation exposure.  

In light of increasing awareness of the harmful effects of UV radiation, 

we have taken proactive measures, including:  

1. **Awareness Campaigns**: Conducting regular workshops to educate 

[employees/customers] about the risks of UV exposure and the importance 

of protection.  

2. **UV Protective Gear**: Providing [employees/customers] with UV-

blocking sunglasses and sunscreen options to help protect against harmful 

rays.  

3. **Shade Structures**: Installing shaded areas in outdoor spaces to 

minimize direct sun exposure during peak hours.  

4. **Flexible Hours**: Allowing for flexible scheduling to avoid outdoor 

activities during the sun's peak intensity from [insert time].  

We encourage everyone to actively participate in these practices for 

personal safety. If you have any questions or require further 

information, please do not hesitate to reach out to [Contact 

Person/Department].  

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Company/Organization Name] 


